
4B Jocelyn Shek 

Letter to Headmistress 

Dear Ms Chui, 

I am writing to thank the school publication team for working hard to publish the 1st school 

newsletter for us. 

I like page 7, “Introduction of new teachers” the most because it looks like a comic and we can 

know more about the new teachers after reading. I think it is terrific. 

However, I think the photos of the teams and the words on page 16 are both too small, so readers 

cannot see the photos and the words clearly. I think it is better to make them bigger. Do you 

agree? 

In the next issue, shall we add some photos of other classes in the Planting Activity, and not only 

4C? It is because I think other classes will also want to see their pictures on the school’s 

newsletter, right? 

Thank you for reading my suggestions. I hope that my ideas will be accepted by you. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

4B Jocelyn 


